
 

2023 CALL FOR ABSTRACT REVIEWERS 
 

The American Academy of Nursing (Academy) is seeking Abstracts Reviewers for the 2023 Health 
Policy Conference: 

 
Celebrating 50 Years of Leadership, Policy, and Partnerships 

 
Conference to be held at the Marriot Marquis in Washington, DC from October 5 -7, 2023 

 
Conference Purpose 
The American Academy of Nursing celebrates 50 years of advancing health through leadership 
and policy. This conference will demonstrate the power of the Academy, policy makers, and its 
partnering organizations to envision and transform health care that meets our vision of “Healthy 
Lives for All People.” Attendees will be inspired by diverse, interprofessional speakers who will 
challenge attendees to expand their knowledge and enhance their partnerships to impact policy 
toward a more just future. Attendees will connect and engage with each other as the Academy 
celebrates a Fellowship that continuously strives for equity, diversity, and inclusivity. 

 
Abstract Content 
The Academy invites authors to submit abstracts that inform the public and the nursing 
profession by advancing health policy, practice, and science as specified in the 2023-2024 
Academy Policy Priorities to Achieve Health Equity: Increase Accessibility to All Forms of Health 
Care, Promote High-Impact Advances in Practice, Innovation, and Science, and Build Capacity to 
Support Nurses and Other Providers. 
 
Volunteering and Review Timeline 
The Academy is seeking Fellows to serve as volunteer abstract reviewers. In this role, you will 
ensure that the best and most timely research is presented at the 2023 Health Policy 
Conference. Abstract authors are eligible to serve as reviewers. Conference reviewers must be 
Academy Fellows in good standing. 

 
The abstract review period will take place in June 2023. The Academy anticipates assigning each 
reviewer an estimate of 10-15 abstracts (based on need). All reviews will be completed in the 
online system Cadmium.  
 
Please complete this form to indicate your willingness to review abstracts for the 2023 
Health Policy Conference. You will be notified if you are selected to review after the close 
of abstract submissions in May. If you have any questions, please contact the Academy’s 
Program Manager, Harper Garfinkle, at hgarfinkle@aannet.org. 
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